
To whom it may concern, 

 

Senate Bill 978 is a gross infringement on the 2nd Amendment, not to mention it is completely 

unrealistic and unenforceable.  Passage of this Bill would make criminals out of 99% of all 

Oregon gun owners.  This attempt to usurp our 2nd Amendment rights will only hurt legal gun 

owners, but will do nothing to the criminal element that own guns, or wish to obtain guns. 

DO NOT allow this Bill to pass.  I will never vote for any Politician that votes in favor of it! 

 

Thank You, 

Carl Amstad 

John Day, Or 97845 
 


